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This bill would allow for more film and television shows to come to Oregon and would 

bring more money into the State. With each production, they spend money on Hotels, 

food, rental cars, Airports, Restaurants and tourist locations all across the state. The 

more films that come here, the more infrastructure we are allowed to build with 

studios, lights, and other gear. With more films that come here, the workforce can be 

increased resulting in more people paying more taxes and residing here making more 

Property tax payments to the State. Films bring jobs and people within those jobs 

spend money. The more things shot in Oregon and people having a good experience 

in doing so will only bring more and more jobs. The more tax credit the more the 

shows will come here. No where else in the country looks like Oregon and it would be 

beneficial for the legislature to increase the tax credits to entice these films here.   


